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Sunday 25th September 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

As part of the Department for Educations (DfE) education plan to support schools after COVID, the 

Secretary of State for Education is providing financial assistance to schools and academies in the 

form of a grant called School-Led Tutoring.  

School-Led Tutoring is a tutoring route being continued in year 2022/23 to help support catch up for 

lost education due to the COVID 19 pandemic.  

Schools will receive the money across the academic year to provide tutoring for pupils that we feel 

would benefit from the extra intervention and support. By using teacher assessment, we have 

identified a small group of children that we believe would benefit from extra tuition for 8 weeks.   

A tutor will be in school for three afternoons per week – from week commencing Monday 26th 

September 2022. Our tutor has been confirmed today – Mr E Hall.  Mr Hall is an experienced teacher, 

who has provided some recent temporary cover in school.  He has been a tutor for children at our 

school last year and another primary school in Years 5 and 6 previously. 

We are inviting your child to attend Reading tutoring sessions for 8 weeks.  They will have Reading 

tuition every week.  These will start this week – Wednesday 28th September.  This will help them 

develop confidence in the subject, and address any aspects of Reading they find challenging.  This 

tutoring will also help with your child’s transition to secondary school.    

Your child’s session will be held after school between 3pm and 4pm on Wednesday afternoons, 

starting Wednesday 28th September.   

We need parents/carers to confirm if your child has consent to WALK HOME at 4pm following their 

Reading Tuition, thank you.    

Please could you inform school via email if you do not wish your child to take part in additional 

Reading tuition by 9am on Tuesday morning – 27th September.  Our school email is 

delveslaneprimary@durhamlearning.net 

Thank you for your support.   

R Woods 

Mrs Woods 

Headteacher  
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